H{REHZE(C.0) frZ3®EE Announcement
2013-02-25 16:00

Please be informed that Happy New Year Gathering & KCCCI Open Day Will be held on 2nd
March 2013 ( Saturday ) at KCCCI Auditorium.
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There will be NO ISSUANCE of Certificate of Origin (C.0.) during the above period. Our office
shall resume operation as usual on 4th March 2013 ( Monday). We regret for any
inconvenience caused.
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Yours faithfully, O
KCCCI Secretariat
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